Dear Editor,
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Sunday, March 1, I, along with 1,500 other people, will climb 66 flights of stairs to the top of 30 Rockefeller Center at Climb to the Top New York City 2015. This annual stair climbing event is organized by the New York City – Southern New York Chapter of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society and is very important to me because it raises awareness and money toward a world free of multiple sclerosis, a chronic, progressive disease of the central nervous system. There is no cure for the disease, which is why I am participating in Climb to the Top NYC and it’s a great opportunity for those who have committed to the MS movement to demonstrate their support while accomplishing a unique challenge at an iconic building in the greatest city in the world.
The Chapter’s goal is to raise $1 million to support vital research to find better treatment and a cure and also fund hundreds of programs and services for the more than 12,000 people in New York City and Westchester, Rockland, Orange, Putnam and Sullivan counties, like me (OR INSERT LOVED ONE HERE, e.g. mother, sister, etc.) who live with the challenges of MS every day.
I am climbing because (Insert personal connection to MS – e.g. I have MS, my mother has MS….) and the New York City – Southern New York Chapter provides the programs, services and emotional support when we have needed it the most. Participating in Climb to the Top NYC is how I can make a difference and give back. That is why I climb. I also fundraise and encourage my community to join my efforts to end MS forever.
My commitment to the fight against MS will not slow. So, I invite XXX (Insert TOWN OR COMMUNITY HERE) to join me in making this year’s Climb to the Top NYC the biggest and the best ever. Let’s unite and resolve that every person affected by MS stays connected to this great, big moving world. 
To learn more, visit www.climbMSnyc.org or call 212-463-9791. See you on Sunday, March 1 at 30 Rockefeller Center in Manhattan for Climb to the Top NYC!

Sincerely,

